TOWN OF LEDYARD CONNECTICUT

Youth Services

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339 Ph. (860) 464-3213 Fax (860) 464-9148

April 25, 2023

Dear Ledyard Finance Committee,

Thank you for reaching out and inviting Youth Services to be part of the conversation regarding the Opioid Settlement Funds and how the Town will look to use them to support families in the community.

I am an active member of the Ledyard Prevention Council, and at our meeting today we had an active discussion regarding ways the Town could use this money. This is an ongoing conversation and believe we plan to continue to discuss more at the May meeting.

I am unable to attend the May 3rd meeting of the Finance Committee. I will continue to work closely with our LPC and Kerensa Mansfield, to provide you with some ideas and recommendations.

Sincerely,

Kate Sikorski, M.S., LMFT, CADC

The MS, LIMIT, LADC

Director Ledyard Youth Services